29th of April

On Saturday, April 29th 2017, Norton will be holding a
town wide cleanup. From 9AM to 12PM, we are looking
for groups to assign to designated cleanup spots around town
in an effort to keep Norton looking beautiful for the up coming
spring and summer seasons.

Wheaton College will host a celebration from 12PM to 2PM
with refreshments and fun activities for all of the
day’s volunteers.

Trash bags will be supplied by the Highway Department
on Friday April 28th from 7am to 3pm or Saturday the
29th before 8:30 am at 70R East Main St. All full
bags can be left on the side of the road to be collected
by the Highway Dept.

If you are interested, please fill out a the brief registration form
at the link below with you and your groups information
by Tuesday, April 18th.

We hope you will consider joining your freinds and
neighbors for a fun filled day of community building
and service! We look forward to hearing from you.

for more information please call or e-mail
nortontowncleanup@gmail.com
508-285-0237




